
 

                                             
 

 
 
 

137 Leo Taylor Lane 
Ball Ground, GA  30107 

 
 
 
January 1, 2022 
 
Dear Valued Customer,  
 
Since 1982, LAT Apparel has been committed to providing safe, ethically sourced and socially compliant 
wearables that meet all federal and state requirements.  The purpose of this letter is to ensure 
compliance required under the Consumer Product Safety Improvement Act of 2008 (CPSIA) and the 
California’s Safe Drinking Water & Toxic Enforcement Act of 1986, commonly known as Proposition 65 
or Prop 65.  
 
A key provision of the CPSIA requires all manufacturers and importers to certify that the consumer 
products they manufacture or import meet any applicable safety standards and rules.  The garments 
produced by or for LAT Apparel are compliant with all applicable CPSIA and CPSC rules, bans, standards 
and regulations.  LAT Apparel has a reasonable testing program in place to ensure compliance, and each 
garment contains a sewn in tracking label with manufacture date and purchase order number. 
 
LAT Apparel has all required “General Conformity Certificates” (GCCs) and “Children’s Product 
Certificates” (CPCs) available at our website www.latapparel.com/cpsia.  All certificates are for the blank 
products that we sell and are exclusive of any decoration that may be added by a third party. 
 
Items produced by LAT Apparel do not contain chemicals which are listed as part of Proposition 65. For 
more information on Proposition 65 or chemicals listed as part of this regulation, customers can visit 
California’s Office of Environmental Health Hazard Assessment (OEHHA) website at 
http://oehha.ca.gov/proposition-65.  
 
Additionally, LAT Apparel does not offer any products that claim to be flame resistant or flame 
retardant.  We do not use brominated flame retardants in any of our products. 
 
Please contact us at compliance@latapparel.com should you have any questions regarding our products’ 
safety. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Gina Watson 
CEO 
 
 
 


